SHEFFIELD UNDERGRADUATE JOURNAL OF PHILOSOPHY

CALL FOR PAPERS

The Sheffield Undergraduate Journal of Philosophy is now accepting submissions for its
first edition; papers are welcomed from any branch of Philosophy, but must be the work
of Undergraduate students. We are also accepting book reviews of up to 2000 words.
Further submission guidelines can be found below. Any queries regarding these
guidelines or anything else more generally should be directed to the Editors-in-Chief at
u.g.phil.journal@sheffield.ac.uk

SUBMISSION GUIDELINES

* Papers must be 2000-5000 words in length, excluding bibliography

* Papers should be attached to an email sent to u.g.phil.journal@sheffield.ac.uk -
the body of the email should contain your name, study institution, year of study
and paper title. Please not NO identifying information should be present on your
paper.

* Papers which present a new approach to material or argue for an innovative or
original claim will be given preference.

* All papers should be correctly referenced, though any style of referencing is
permissible.

* Papers should be carefully checked for spelling and grammar errors.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

* All papers are subject to review. This review process is double-blind with no
identifying information of author or editor disclosed to anyone other than the
Editor-In-Chief who will ensure all personal data is kept confidential until a
decision has been made regarding acceptance.

*  We will permit brief revision to be made prior to publication, based upon
feedback from our editors, however regret we are not able to provide feedback on
all submissions.

* QOur initial edition, which will be published before the end of the summer
semester will feature the work of Undergraduate students and interviews with
Professor Jennifer Saul (University of Sheffield) and Professor Fiona Macpherson
(University of Glasgow)

DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS: 29TH MARCH 2016 5PM




